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Brownfield, Kristi A

From: Stephen Congly <secongly@ucalgary.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 12:14 PM
To: Brownfield, Kristi A
Subject: Re: Article proof

I think that should be doable…will keep you in the loop as things move along. :) 
 
Stephen 
 
--  
Stephen E. Congly MD, MSc, FRCPC, FACP 
Clinical Assistant Professor 
Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, Department of Medicine 
O’Brien Institute for Public Health 
University of Calgary 
TRW 6D24, 3280 Hospital Drive NW Calgary AB T2N 4Z6 
Admin T: 403-592-5049 F: 403-592-5090; Clinical T: 403-944-6518 
secongly@ucalgary.ca 
 

From: "Brownfield, Kristi A" <Kristi.Brownfield@northern.edu> 
Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 at 5:19 AM 
To: Stephen Congly <secongly@ucalgary.ca> 
Subject: RE: Article proof 
 
Stephen,  
  
Sounds like a good plan and should be doable! I will say that as a small teaching focused school, we don’t have access to 
the kind of resources larger institutions do. We’d need someone to send the issues to us for analysis (unless they’re 
publicly available).  
  
Thanks,  
KRISTI BROWNFIELD, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor of Sociology 

Preferred Pronouns: she/her 

605-626-7797 
kristi.brownfield@northern.edu  

northern.edu 
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From: Stephen Congly <secongly@ucalgary.ca>  
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 4:41 PM 
To: Brownfield, Kristi A <Kristi.Brownfield@northern.edu> 
Subject: Re: Article proof 
  
Hi Kristi: 
  
Sorry for the delay in replying; I’ve been trying to clean up my clinical backlog [now caught up!] as well make some dents 
into the various talks/papers on my plate right now. We’ve had interesting prairie weather with a gratuitous 9 inches of 
snow last week (that at least melted quickly) 
  
I was thinking of replicating the study that we cited regarding gender and its use in the literature in liver disease as well 
as some areas of GI as an initial study and then potentially as future directions, start doing some qualitative interviews 
after the initial project which might lend itself well to a grant. 
  
Likely, other members of the projects will be a general internist in Calgary who is interested in gender and medicine and 
my wife who does functional bowel disease (with some inflammatory bowel disease) …but we are still in the pre-
planning phases; we’re not quite at the protocol phase yet. 
  
Hope you are well! 
Stephen 


